
Ohio State To Let Fans Attend Four Fall Camp
Practices

When Ohio State gets back onto the football field for fall camp, there will be four practices that are
open to the fans.

On Aug. 1, 2, 3 and 4, the Buckeyes will open the doors to the Woody Hayes Athletic Center for what
they’re calling “Ohio State Football Kickoff Week” for $50 a ticket to get in. Doors will open for the
practices at 8:30 a.m. with the practice beginning approximately 45 minutes later.

There will be 750 tickets sold for each practice according to a release from the university and will be
available starting June 11 at 10 a.m.

Ohio State will also hold its second annual Ryan Day Season Kickoff Luncheon at the Fawcett Center on
Aug. 1 for which tickets will also be on sale and will take place from noon to 1;30 p.m. that day. It will
include remarks from Day and a Q&A session with the coaching staff.

Proceeds from the tickets will go to Ohio State’s name, image and likeness efforts going forward.
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